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I have just been made aware of the future demolition of the horticulture
greenhouse at NDSU.  
As a university known for its accomplishments in agriculture and horticulture, I
rely on your continued research and propagation of plants for our region. 
My husband and I look to the NDSU horticulture programs for research-based
information in order to plant and groom our farmstead - not only for the purpose
of beautification, but to create a healthier environment for future generations.
I'm sure many area residents will notice the implications of losing the greenhouse
when the flower gardens around the university are bare.  I ask that you
reconsider demolition.
Thank you for your time,
Linda Reinhart
Portland, ND
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